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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Funding for the Institute of Corporate Directors Program 

 

THAT Administration prepare a report for Council’s consideration by the end of the second 

quarter of 2022 regarding a way to fund Council’s participation in the Institute of Corporate 

Directors (ICD.D) Program through existing funding.  

 

Background 

At the May 3, 2022 Council meeting Councillor Anderson SERVED Notice of Motion to be 

presented for debate and vote at the May 17, 2022 Council meeting. 

 

 


